
 

VIRGINIA AREA ALATEEN PROCESS PERSON REPORT 

VAWSC Meeting:  August, 2022 

Area AAPP:   Patty Michalak 

Email:    22pj22@gmail.com    804-874-7916 

 

Informational Items: 

The 2022 Annual Alateen Group Verification is complete! 

AMIAS Sponsors: 

As of July 18, 2022, there were 91certified Amias, this includes people who recertified and are 

new. 

Which leaves us 15 AMIAS that are needing recertification by years end. 

The April in-person recertification session was a great success. We had 8 attendees. We have not 

received paperwork back from anyone as of yet. 

Alateen Groups: 

As of February 2022, there 31 Alateen Groups. We are now at 24 Groups. 

Currently, 16 are showing as active. There at 7 Alateen Groups that are showing inactive.  

Action Items 

We have another HYBRID training in September. Lisa (Alateen Coordinator) and I will be 

reaching out to those still needing recertification.  

We need each District Representative to continue to advise their GRs to please spread the word 

about this HYBRID training. Travel is a barrier, with rising gas prices. And communication to the 

GR’s seems to be inconsistent.  

On a personal note, we have 2 Alateens from the new Ashland Alateen group going to MEAC at 

the end of July. We are up to 6 members for a group that is FTF only and just started, we are 

proud. 
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